)

a Weekly Message from

North Canaan Elementary School
Friday, April 1, 2022

Click on the blue underlined links.

School will be closed Monday for Regional Professional Learning for teachers.

o Next Friday we will hold a reading campout. Students can bring a blanket and a pillow or
stuffed animal to create a personal space to spend time enjoying reading.

Spring Family Survey: Please click the following link to take a brief school survey to share your

feedback with us: https://forms.gle/YN2trUbE2wa4sNAQ6

Report Cards: Trimester two report cards will be going home with students today. Please send the
manila envelope to school next week with your child who should give it to the Morning Meeting
teacher. You should keep the report card.

My Name is Rumpelstiltskin: The 8th graders are preparing for this year’s drama production, My
Name is Rumpelstiltskin. Shows are set for Thursday, April 7 and Friday, April 8 at 6:30 pm.
Tickets may be purchased for $2.00 a seat. Click here to download an order form to order tickets or
let us know and we will send a hard copy home with your child. We will have limited open seating.
Seats will not be assigned this year.

Kindergarten Registration: 1f your child was born in 2017, click the blue link for more
information regarding Kindergarten Registration. We are now scheduling appointments for the
May 13th and May 16th registration dates.

AHA April Newsletter: Click the link to see all that is happening this month at AHA.

Library News: Did you know you could have access to many free resources for reading books
online? In addition to Sora and Epic, which are available through our school, here are a few other
options: Oxford Owl, Open Library, and International Digital Children's Library. Amazon and
Barnes & Noble also offer free online books for kids. Happy Reading!

Kids Marathon: Click the link for more information and a permission slip to join Kids Marathon.
Practice begins next week.

Looking Ahead:

e Spring photos will take place on Thursday, April 14th. Ordering details will go home with
students next week. You can also order before picture day on www.mylifetouch.com
using the following identification: EVT4W8RKX.

e Spring recess begins after school on Thursday, April 14th. Students return to school on
Monday, April 25th.

Be well,
Dr. Roy
NCES Principal
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